
-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: FHMIA: Little Pond Sewer Service Area meeting 2/6 

From: <info@fhmia.org> 

Date: Sat, February 01, 2014 3:06 pm 

To: "FHMIA Website" <info@fhmia.org> 

 
FHMIA Email Members, 
  
Below is a note from the Water Quality Management Committee inviting our members to 
a meeting on 2/6.  If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Karplus directly. 
  
Communications Sub-Committee for Email and Website 
Falmouth Heights-Maravista Improvement Association 
  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Water Quality Management Committee is meeting on Thursday, February 6th at 
7:30 at the School Administration Building on Teaticket Highway to discuss betterments 
in the Little Pond Sewer Service Area.  The Committee would like the FHMIA to be part 
of the conversation.  Please let your membership know. 
  
And, do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions!   
  
Best, Sia 
  
Anastasia Karplus 
WQMC Technical Liaison 
87 Hamlin Ave. 
Falmouth, MA  02540 
508.457.4555 
508.457.4557 (mobile) 
sia@sciencewares.com 
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